
STEWARDSHIP REFELCTION  This Sunday we celebrate the Solemnity of the Most Holy Trinity. 
The Catechism says that “the mystery of the Most Holy Trinity is the central mystery of Christian faith and 
life. It is the mystery of God in himself.” (CCC 234). Let us take a moment to reflect on how the Trinity plays 
such a pivotal role in our spiritual lives.  God wishes to dwell within the souls of His creatures. This is the 
beautiful and radical truth of our faith. St. Elizabeth of the Trinity says in her famous prayer addressed to the 
Trinity the following beautiful request. “Grant my soul peace. Make it your heaven, your beloved dwelling 
and the place of your rest. May I never abandon you there, but may I be there, whole and entire.” We are 
called to make a home for the Trinity within us, but how can we practically do this? Our Lord Jesus gives us 
the answer in John 14 where He says: “Those who love me will keep my word, and my Father will love 
them, and we will come to them and make our home with them.” The answer is essentially love, which is 
the very foundation that stewardship rests on. Let us fill our lives with love and charity so that our souls may 
be a more beautiful and blessed home for the Trinity to dwell. This knowledge of God residing in us should 
then be the means of strength to foster greater stewardship in our lives. Let us make our hearts a new 
heaven in which God may forever reign.   

 St. Elizabeth of the Trinity famously prayed to God saying, “Grant my soul peace. Make it your heaven, 
your beloved dwelling and the place of your rest. May I never abandon you there, but may I be there, whole 
and entire.” We are called to make a home for the Trinity within us, but how can we practically do this? Our 
Lord Jesus gives us the answer in John 14 where He says: “Those who love me will keep my word, and my 
Father will love them, and we will come to them and make our home with them.” 

Taken from excerpts from the Archdiocese of Toronto website. 

 

 

 

Your ShareLife gift keeps families together. 

Imagine arriving in a foreign country, not knowing 
the local language, and not knowing who can help 
you find housing and employment. Your gift to 
ShareLife is helping immigrants and refugees 
establish a new life in Canada. Through your gift to 
ShareLife, the Office for Refugees of the 
Archdiocese of Toronto (ORAT) helps thousands 
on their journey to safety and freedom.  

Thus far we have raised $9,265.00 toward our goal 
of $18,500.00. Please give at the parish using a 
ShareLife envelope, online through our parish 
website, or at sharelife.org/donate 

VOCATION REFLECTION   Glory to the Father 
and to the Son and to the Holy Spirit. Listen to what 
Jesus says: “When the Spirit of Truth comes, he will 
guide you into all the truth.” What is the 'truth' of your 
life? How can you best serve God?  

If God is calling you, to be a priest, religious or deacon, 
contact Fr. Matt McCarthy, Director of Vocations, 
Archdiocese of Toronto at 416-968-0997. 

vocations@archtoronto.org                

www.vocationstoronto.ca  

**Important Information: Pilgrimage to 
France and Rome (October 14-24)** 

Are you considering a life-changing pilgrimage to 
France and Rome? This incredible journey, taking 
place from October 14th to 24th, offers a unique op-
portunity for spiritual growth and exploration. 

**Registration and Payment Deadline:** 

To secure your place on this pilgrimage, your first pay-
ment must be received by July 7th. Currently, only two 
have signed up. A minimum of 25 participants is re-
quired for the pilgrimage to proceed. 

**Spread the Word:** 

We've already advertised this pilgrimage in other par-
ishes and the Catholic Register, but your help in 
spreading the word would be greatly appreciated. 
Please share this information with anyone who might 
be interested in joining us. 

mailto:vocations@archtoronto.org
http://www.vocationstoronto.ca


Come join us for Fr. Roy’s farewell reception on 
Sunday, June 22,  

following the 10:30 am Mass in the lower hall! 
 

That morning’s 10:30 am Mass will be in Maltese 
and celebrated by Fr. Jimmy Zammit. 

Fr. Roy’s last day at the parish will be Tuesday, June 24. 

 

Come and Support  

one of our parishioners!  

 

Carol Houston will be taking 
part in the production  

The Tender Land  

at the Toronto City Opera on 

June 18th, 21st & 22nd. 

Visit the website, 

www.torontocityopera.com for 

more information or to obtain 

tickets.  

http://www.torontocityopera.com

